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FROM THE PRESIDENT’S KEYBOARD

FROM PRESIDENT DAVID’S KEYBOARD

Last week was a Club Assembly.

PP Barry Henwood gave an information session as he

explored the wonders of our new, and improved, website.

How to navigate and make more practicable use of the

website was helpful. See photo of Barry demonstrating

his technical and master teaching skills with his long

wooden pointer. Check out the website at

gosfordrotary.org.au.

It has been just over 2000 years since the last miracle, but

last Thursday we saw another. There were two card

draws (due to being none last week) and PP Lester

Marquet’s number, 12, came up both times. First draw

was the King of Spades, and the second draw was the

JOKER. Lester has collected the $132 jackpot –

ambulance on standby!

Geoff Vincent has confirmed details of the BBQ at

Homeworld Warnervale at their opening on Sunday 29th

September from 10am to 4pm. Geoff has a good number

of volunteers and set up will be from around 8.30am.

Address is 10 Virginia Road Warnervale – off the M1

along Sparks Road, past the airport, over the railway

line, turn right into Virginia Road and you cannot miss it.

Bloomfest is off. Henry Kendall Gardens have told us that

they already have other community groups selling food

and drinks.

On the welfare front, Max Prince is recovering from his

cellulitis and has been in hospital and hopes to see us

again soon. Good to see Don Wiseman back from his

short hospital stay, and Perla Griffiths recovering well

from her recent illness while in the Philippines.

Heads and Tails was won by PP Dennis Allen who happily

filled our glasses with some port.

http://www.gosfordrotary.org.au


BIRTHDAYS, ANNIVERSARIES AND INDUCTIONS CELEBRATED in SEPTEMBER 2024

MEMBERS BIRTHDAYS

20th September
Jack Hayhurst
Peter Moore

27th September
Sean Devlin

PARTNERS BIRTHDAYS

5th September
Jenny Allen

28th September
Barbara Hayhurst

29th September
Wendy Marquet

WEDDING
ANNIVERSARIES

ROTARY INDUCTIONS

11th September
Jack Hayhurst

21st September
Chris Foster

Geoff Vincent

27th September
Sean Devlin

Our planned Christmas Party for 12th December has been

moved to 19th December.

The Golf Club had a school function for 100 on the same

night, and thus to save a noisy conflict we have moved to

the week after.

Tonight, our Vocational Director, PP David Nichols, is

conducting the annual Apprenticeship Awards night, and

all guests are welcome for a very rewarding night. Good

to see PDG Christine Owen with us tonight.

President:David Boardman

THIS WEEK

Thursday 19th September 2024

Apprenticeship Awards Night

Gosford Golf Club

6.00pm - 8.00pm

LADIES NIGHT

FORTHCOMING EVENTS

Thursday 26th September 2024

Presenter: Russell Stuart

Police Forensic & Training Programs

*****

Friday 27th September 2024

Kids in Need Charity Golf Day

*****

Sunday 29th September 2024

HomeWorld Warnervale BBQ

10.00am to 4.00pm

APOLOGIES to PETER MOORE before noon Tuesday by email to amoore@bigpond.net.au or by phoning
0408 079 761

ANY BULLETIN INFORMATION to be emailed to BRETT TOREY by email to: brett215@live.com.au

mailto:amoore@bigpond.com.au

